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THIS WEEK's MEETING
Recap and Celebrate

​2025 Night of Irish Merriment
Tom McHale Room

PH Community Center |Social
Gathering 12:15 PM

​Meeting Starts at 12:30 PM

Last Saturday night we celebrated
our 25th Night of Irish Merriment,

and what an unforgettable evening
it was! The event was a sell-out,
brimming with laughter, joy, and

incredible energy. Our cake auction
was a sweet success, and the silent
and live auctions brought in some

truly impressive bids.
A massive shoutout to our St.
Patrick Committee, led by the

unstoppable Mike Maxwell, along
with Cara Leyva, Allen Vinson, Jeff

Clark, Kim Grossberg, Michelle
Lacy, Bonnie Hazarbedian, Tina
Young, and Faye Donaghu. Your
hard work and dedication made

this night magical.
Here’s to another 25 years of

Irish cheer—Sláinte!�





2025 Sponsors
Platinum Grand

Shamrock
The Family of Jim Alkire



Gold Harps
WASSER WEALTH(Amy Wasser)

BUILDING INDUSTRY ASSN
(Bobby Glover)

REPUBLIC SERVICES
(Bonnie Hazarabedian)

 

4 Leaf Clovers

Pleasant Hill Coin & Jewelry
Exchange

Elisabeth Chapple

Deutscher Properties
David Deutscher

Hillcrest Veterinary Hospital
Zach Anderson

 

 
Stevens Printing

Jeff Clark
Hindsight Insurance

Mark Hinds
Muir Hills Dental

Dr. Michael Huguet

 



Grocery Outlet
Cara Leyva

Advanced Eye Optometry
Dr. Robert Turcios

Stokley Properties
Joe Stokley

General PlumbingSupply

 

Main Street Auto
Andrei Obolenskiy

Sue & Charlie Noack

 

Leprechauns

Michael Harris Joe & Jane Thibedeau

Ken Housfeld Kim and Felix Grossman

HAPPY
DOLLARS



STEVE LACK Happily
donated $250 to TRF to
support an incredible

wheelchair distribution
trip to Monterrey, Mexico!

Alongside Sheryl and a
team from D5160, he met

amazing people,
experienced

unforgettable moments,
and made a meaningful
impact—all thanks to

Rotary. Join us on April 3
to hear his exciting
stories firsthand!

JIM BONATO
Dropped $77 for his 77th
birthday and his brand-
new titanium hips—
because why not
celebrate becoming part
cyborg? With his second
hip replacement
complete, he’s ready to
start training for
marathons… or at least a
brisk walk to happy hour!
� ​♂ ️��

MIKE HUGUET
Happily donated $HD in

celebration of his
daughter being named
the Chief Resident in

Pediatrics at UCSF. She
has come a long way
since performing Irish

Dance at our Nite of Irish
Merriment.
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CLICK HERE TO SEND RSVP TO AG DURFEE



Rotary International President  Stephanie Urchick

District 5160 Governor Dan Geraldi

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2024-25

President Diane McRice  President Elect Jocelyn Reite
Past President: Michael Moore President Elect Nominee Michael Kasin

Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg
PHR Foundation Chair Mark Hinds TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Michelle Lacy
SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi & Jan Passanisi

Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell
International Service Chair: Susan Wood

Environmental Service Chair: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Community Service Chair: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn & Troy Jones

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service Chair: Jeff Clark

Social Chair: Cara Leyva
Action Plan Champion: Mike Maxwell

Newsletter Editor: Steve Lack Historian: Jim Nunes

Steven M. Lack Ph.D. CFE | 25A Crescent Dr Suite 200 | PLEASANT HILL, CA 94523 US
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